
MUNICIPAL BUILDING OPERATIONS/GARBAGE 

COLLECTION—FOURTH OF JULY HOLIDAY 

 

MUNICIPAL BUILDING: Due to the fourth of July holiday, the Pittston 

Township Municipal Building will be closed on Friday, July 4th, 2025. The 

municipal building will reopen for normal operating hours on Monday, 

July 7th, 2025.  

 

GARBAGE COLLECTION: Due to the fourth of July holiday, garbage 

collection by JP Mascaro will take place on Saturday, July 5th, 2025. If 

any resident has any questions or concerns about the collection, please 

contact JP Mascaro at 1-800-243-7575. 

 

We hope all residents and the community have a safe and happy 

holiday weekend! 

 

 


